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This gift allowed the College to invest in 
increased faculty salaries.

Want to learn more?
Read more about the Mandelles and other stories about 
donor impact at blog.mtholyoke.edu/mhcforever.

SCAN ME!

Mandelle Hall was originally named
Hillside. Its name was changed in
1930, after the College received 
 

North and South Mandelle Halls (formerly Hillside), 1924
Image courtesy of the Mount Holyoke College Archives and Special Collections.

DID YOU KNOW?

a generous bequest of $500,000 
from the estate of Mary Mandelle —
MHC's biggest gift up to that date.


